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Conclusion 

In conclusion, we would like to reiterate our appreciation for your willingness to work with us and for 

your prioritization of issues in Indian Country. We look forward to continuing a strong relationship with 

you and to hearing your response to these requests.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
Chester Antone  

Chairperson 

Secretary’s Tribal Advisory Committee 
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